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Andrerv Beattie - Victoria sty Berry

From: "trish nicholson" <trishr.n@optusnet.com.au>
To: "plan_comment@plaruring .nsw.gov.au" <plan-comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: lll30/20121:47PM
Subject: Victoria sty Berry

Dear sir,

As a resident of Gwenda ave Berry and one who uses the streets of Berry at many dífferent times
of the day I wish to voice my concerns regarding the proposed closure of the Victoria st on to the
highway, I use this exit each day as I travel around Berry and the district and would find the closure

of this st most in convince. The traffic would be diverted to streets that are not built to carry the
general flow of traffic that this street takes at this present time. As one who goes into Nowra most

days this is the most direct route for the traffic to take and I believe this closure will be a retrograde

step for the department to take.

Thank you for your time in reading this email
Yours Sincerely Trish Nicholson 17 Gwenda ave Berry 2535

Trish Nicholson
New Email Address: trishr.n@optusnet.com.au
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